The Antrim Planning Board met in the Selectmen's office on June 22, 1966 at 7:35 o'clock P. M.

Present were Byron Butterfield, Chairman, Eleanor Lane and Howard Humphrey, Sr.

This meeting was called to re-activate this board after being dormant since February 1964, and to suggest to the Selectmen the names of Robert Flanders, Harold, Grant, Earl Packard, Theodore Hardwick and Charles Gilmore for an appointment of three to serve on this Board to make up the necessary seven members.

Ralph H. Little has resigned from the Planning Board since our last meeting.

When we have been advised of the appointment of the new members the Chairman will call a special meeting, and plans will be made to investigate the advisability of making a survey of the Town to suggest the areas best suited for locations i. e., water mains, sewers, land for agriculture, and industrial properties.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 P. M.

Medred Sudley